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This bulletin is issued to all schools that are accredited or are now in the process of completing an Application for Accreditation.

IADC/IWCF ALLIANCE
REVISED DRILLING CURRICULUM GUIDELINES

As first announced in Bulletin 97-02, IADC has entered into a joint effort with the International
Well Control Forum (IWCF) known as the International Alliance for Well Control (IAWC).  The
alliance will allow a qualified school to issue successful students a certificate jointly endorsed by
IADC and IWCF.

That agreement has brought numerous changes to the WellCAP drilling curriculum which have
been incorporated into the enclosed Form WCT-2D, Revision 970811.

In order to help identify which items have been changed, enclosed is a companion document.  All
items in the latest revision of WCT-2D that have been changed from the earlier version are
underlined in the companion document.

In accordance with WellCAP procedures in The Handbook for Accreditation, all currently
accredited WellCAP schools or schools which are seeking accreditation have six months from
receipt of this document to incorporate the relevant changed items into their lesson plans,
manuals, handouts, tests and other instructional items. 

Please contact IADC if you have any questions or need additional information regarding the
WellCAP curriculum.

The IWCF examination syllabus also underwent numerous changes during the process of
harmonizing the two programs.  For information regarding the syllabus, please contact IWCF
directly at 44/1-674-678120; fax 44/1-674-678125; e-mail admin@iwcf.org.uk.

Other documents regarding participation in the International Alliance for Well Control will be
distributed as they are developed.


